
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to wish you all a very happy holiday and we look forward to seeing you back at 
school on Monday 17 April 2023 

 

 

 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £117.60 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 86% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 

Lunches 
 

w/c 17 April 2023 – Week 1 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 31 March 2023 

Spring 2 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Spring 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Giant Easter Egg 
 
The draw to win the Lion’s Club Easter egg will take place 
at the Easter Fayre. Please see the attached flyer for Easter 
Fayre details 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Did you know? 
In 1911 there was a raffle held by an orphanage in Paris and the prizes 
were orphaned babies. 
 
 Did you know? 
Roman emperor Elagabalus would catapult poisonous snakes into 
crowds in Rome. 
 
 
 

Sid’s Terrible Truths! 
 

Emperors & Raffles 

 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
Upper Formal 4 
 
Mr Scott's class enjoyed a wellbeing afternoon. Some of the girls enjoyed having a hand massage and 
their nails painted. Others enjoyed chilling with Pete. 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 

 
 

 
  

    
 
      
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



   
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upper Formal 4 
 
Mr. Scott's class enjoyed their 
trip together to Tenpin 
bowling in York. We wish Lee 
all the best going into his 

new class.  
 

 

Nurture 1 
 
This week in nurture 1 has been all 
things Easter and spring! In art, we 
have enjoyed making scratch art 
Easter cards and painting egg cups. 
In food tech, we made delicious 
Easter nests.  
 

 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 

College News 
 
Our college students have just completed their last session at Ryedale Swim and Fitness for the 
Spring term. Over the last few weeks they've shown great resilience, strength of character and team 
work skills! They've worked on their physical fitness and motor skills, while also having fun! Thank 
you to all the students for a super few weeks, and thank you to the college staff for making it 
happen! 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
Colour Run 
 
In Nurture 2, we have been celebrating Autism Acceptance Week by focussing on what colours 
represent linked to Zones of Regulation. On Monday, we looked at red for anger, danger and caution. 
We created out own Colour Monsters using plasticine. On Tuesday, we read the Proudest Blue so we 
could learn about blue hijabs. On Wednesday, the children took part in an Autism knowledge session 
and shared experiences, strengths and difficulties and finished off their PowerPoint slideshow to share 
with each other. On Thursday, we looked at multi-colours and created our own rainbow and clouds. 
We listened to a song called Together We’re a Rainbow, which shares all the different family’s 
dynamics we may encounter. Friday, we went bowling to celebrate a fantastic half term and got 
absolutely filthy in this year’s colour run. What a week! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week, Welburn Hall have been celebrating Autism Appreciation Week in conjunction with the 
National Autistic Society. The theme was ‘colour’. The students have taken part in a series of 
information sessions, stories, creative projects and much more! It all ended with a very mucky but 
fun colour run. As you’re aware, we have many students with ASD and we believe it is important to 
celebrate all needs as well as support understanding and knowledge along peers. The staff have all 
worked incredibly hard [despite being very tired!] so a huge thank you to them in making this week 
so special. A special thanks to Demi, Jane RB and CC for organising a fun and safe run. We look forward 
to celebrating another area of need very soon. Below are just a few images..     
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bingo Night 

 

Norton Bowling Club 
 
 

Mon 24th April 
 
 

Doors open 6:30pm bingo starts at 7:30pm  

 

Bingo book prices:-   

 

1 book   £1.20 

2 books £2.40 

3 books £3.60 

4 books £4.80 

5 books £6.00 

6 books £7.20 

 

Fantastic Raffle!  
 

All funds raised will go to Welburn Hall Home School Association – Funds currently being 

raised to support the purchase of a new minibus. 

 

Refreshments made by the enterprise group available to buy on the evening  

 

Jack’s keyrings stall – donation from each sale made to The Home School Association 


